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Dear Parents/ Carers 

As you may already know, Friday 17 November is the date of this year’s BBC Children in Need Appeal show. Our 

school is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the fundraising. 

We invite children to contribute in the following ways: 

 Pennies on Pudsey! Use your spare loose change to help us to decorate a giant Pudsey.  

 “Design a SPOT-acular Pudsey” competition! Join the Pudsey SPOTACULAR theme by using the attached 

template to design your own Pudsey bear. The only rule is that some part of Pudsey’s décor must include 

spots. We encourage every child to participate in this charitable event and they should bring their Pudsey 

to school on Friday 17th November. Please include 50p for competition entry and we will choose and announce 

an EYFS/KS1 and a KS2 winner during assembly on this day. 

 The round pound countdown! The deadline for the old style £1 coin may have passed for you to spend them 

in shops, but these pounds are still worth money and will be accepted by Children in Need. For one last push 

we would like you to search your pockets, the sofa and your piggybanks for round pounds for Pudsey!  

Although we are not having a non-uniform day for Children in Need this year, we are happy for children to wear 

their own Pudsey accessories that can be purchased from some stores (ears, badges etc). The children will be the 

responsible for looking after their own items. 

The School Council would like to thank you in advance for your support with this fundraising opportunity and 

also make you aware that their next project will be for All Saints to join the nationally supported CHRISTMAS 

JUMPER DAY on Friday 15th December to raise money for Save the Children (more details will follow soon). 

Your Faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Parsons & The School Council 
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